
	
  

	
  

	
  

This grant has been established in honour of the Pryde family and their friends as well as the friends and family of 
Sean Delaney, who have hosted The Sean Delaney Golf Memorial Classic since 2007, the year that Sean passed away 
from a severe allergic reaction. Since this time, more than $3.9 million has been raised for Food Allergy Canada, in 
support of food allergy research and education programs. This travel grant is being provided to assist students 
enrolled in medical or graduate programs in Canada.  
	
  
How many travel grants will be awarded? 
Up to two travel grants will be awarded, with a value of up to $500 each.  

How will recipients be selected? 
Eligible applicants will be entered into a lottery, from which two recipients will be drawn.  
 
Who is eligible? 
Eligible applicants must be: 

• Enrolled in a medical or graduate studies program in Canada 
• Attending an academic program or event related to food allergies  
• Allied health professionals working with allergists in Canada  
• Residents or fellows who have already graduated from medical school but are undergoing their residency training 

in a program certified by the Royal College of Physicians and Surgeons of Canada 
 
This travel grant must be used to offset the costs of attending an academic program or event related to food allergies, such 
as a conference, workshop, semester abroad, or clinical placement program (i.e. this is not for tuition). Applicants must 
outline their reasons for choosing the program or event and the anticipated benefits of their participation in relation to their 
educational goals. This travel grant may only be received once. Children of Food Allergy Canada staff, board members, or 
consultants are not eligible. 

How can I apply? 
Please submit the following: 

 
A completed application form  
A paragraph (maximum 250 words) describing the academic program or event, your reasons for choosing it, 
and the anticipated benefits of your participation in relation to your educational goals 
A travel budget, listing event registration, transportation, accommodation, and other anticipated costs 
Proof of enrollment or letter of support from your Training Program Director or supervisor 
  

Applicants will be notified of their application status by April 13, 2017 and funds will be transferred after receipts are 
submitted. Recipients will be expected to submit a short summary report (1 page) describing how they benefited from 
the event/program. This will be shared with the Pryde family. Funds must be used within 12 months of issue.  
 
Please submit your application to Food Allergy Canada by April 10, 2017. 

	
  
	
  

	
  

505 Consumers Road, Suite 507, Toronto, Ontario M2J 4V8 
Ph. 416-785-5666/1-866-785-5660, Fax 416-785-0458, foodallergycanada.ca 

	
  

Pryde Family Travel Grant: Guidelines 



 

Pryde Family Travel Grant: Application Form 
 

CONTACT INFORMATION 

Name:            
 
City / Town:             Prov. / Ter.:                   Postal Code: 
 
Email:              
 
Phone:        Alt. Phone: 
 
ENROLLMENT INFORMATION 
 
Enrollment status:   I am enrolled in a medical studies program in Canada  
   I am enrolled in a graduate studies program in Canada  
   I am an allied healthcare professional working with an allergist in Canada  
                                 I am a resident or fellow undergoing residency training 
Name of school / institute:    
 
 
Name of medical or graduate studies program or area of research (allied healthcare):                  Year of study:  
 
 
 
TRAVEL INFORMATION 
 
Name of program or event:   
 
 
Date(s) of program or event:  
 
 
 
REQUIRED ATTACHMENTS 

A paragraph (maximum 250 words) describing the academic program, event, or research project, your reasons 
for choosing it, and the anticipated benefits of your participation in relation to your educational goals 
A travel budget, listing event registration, transportation, accommodation, and other anticipated costs 
Proof of enrollment or letter of support from your instructor 
 

Please submit your application to Food Allergy Canada by April 10, 2017. 
 

You can complete this as an online form and email it, along with the required attachments, to 
info@foodallergycanada.ca with the subject line of “Pryde Family Travel Grant”. 
 
You can also mail or fax all forms to: 
Food Allergy Canada • 505 Consumers Road, Suite 507 • Toronto, ON • M2J 4V8 
info@foodallergycanada.ca • ph: 1-866-785-5660 • fax: 416-785-0458 
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